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ADDENDUM NO. CM-1

GENERAL

Scope

This addendum modifies the previously published Request for Proposals to provide
Construction Management Services to the San Lorenzo Valley Water District for the Glen Arbor
Bridge Pipeline Replacement Project.

Note: The Bid Date is REVISED: Bids shall be accepted until 2:00 PM on December 29, 2021.

CONSTRUCTION PLAN AND SPECIFICATION REVISIONS

The District has published Addendum #1A, amending the Construction RFP for this project.
Firms proposing on the Construction Management work are encouraged to review
Addendum #1A, which is available on the District website: https://www.slvwd.com/doing-
business/pages/bid-opportunities under the heading Construction RFP for Glen Arbor
Bridge Main Replacement. The Addendum includes changes to the Plans and
Specifications, as well as the Bid Date.

CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT RFP REVISION
A. Section VII. Selection Schedule is revised as follows:
a. Proposal Due Date is revised to December 29, 2021
B. Section X. Submittal Requirements, paragraph 2. is revised as follows:

a. Proposals must be received no later than 2:00 PM, local time, on or before
December 29, 2021.
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